
1-3-24 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 3rd 

day of January at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson 

were present. 

Upcoming grants, that we could apply to our swing set project, are due the beginning of March. 

Easter event will be tabled for the next meeting.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held February 7th  2023, at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

 


